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Utility hikes are affecting our community badly. We've had 50% rate hikes in the past
4 years due to the utility companies charging their customers for their expenses in
relation to advertising and lobbying. The utility companies should absorb their fees to
impact their profits, not burden ratepayers with those kind of costs. | urge you to
support this bill so homeowners and renters can have lights and heat in their homes
without breaking their budget. Do the right thing for Oregonians and support this bill.
Thank you!



